
 

 

 
 

 

 
5th December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

I am writing to inform you that Mr Crosbie, Headteacher of Primary Phase, will be leaving the 
academy at the end of this term. Mr Crosbie joined the academy in September 2018 and has served 
the academy community with warmth and enthusiasm increasing the academy’s parental 
engagement - I know he will be missed by all. We wish Mr Crosbie well as he looks forward to a 
new challenge.  
 
In the interim whilst we seek to appoint a new Headteacher of Primary Phase, Mrs Anne Franklin – 
Associate Principal whom many of you will know, will be the Interim Headteacher of Primary Phase. 
Mrs Debbie Evans remains as Deputy Headteacher but will be Acting Interim Headteacher one day a 
week when Mrs Franklin is in the high school. 
 
We are committed to ensuring that we manage the transition as smoothly as possible so that the 
children can continue to enjoy their primary education and thrive.  
 
I will be writing to you again before the end of term.   
 
Warm regards and best wishes 
 
Allison Moise-Dixon 
Principal and CEO 
 


